
US Army Records 

The Board voted to release 36 Army documents, one in full and 35 in part.  At the request of the 

Army, on March 12, 1998 the Board voted to rescind its vote to release document no. 

198-10005-10016 in full, in order to allow the Army more time to assemble evidence in support of its 

desired postponements; this document will be reconsidered by the Board at its April 13, 1998 

meeting.   

 

In addition to the above records, the Board voted to release in full, with the exception of social 

security numbers, Army Inspector General equities present in a 1,216 page referral received from the 

Army’s Investigative Records Repository (IRR).  The referral pages are part of the Army’s overall 

case file on Richard Case Nagell, which consists of approximately 1,517 pages.  Once the complete 

case file is processed by IRR, several RIFs will be created by IRR for the Army’s Nagell file and 

document numbers will then be assigned. 

 

The Review Board reviewed microfilm records from the Pentagon Telecommunications Center (PTC) 

circa mid 1963-early 1964, and printed 390 records considered responsive to the JFK Act from 

microfilm of the Army’s incoming and outgoing message (telex) traffic from that period.  These PTC 

records, of which 385 are open-in-full, and 5 are postponed-in-part, were transferred to the JFK 

Collection at the National Archives on February 27, 1998. 


